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GOLD PLUS MINING INC. 

303 - 570 Granville Street 

Vancouver, BC, V6C 3P1 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Gold Plus Mining Corporate Update  

VANCOUVER, BC, August 4, 2020 – Gold Plus Mining Inc. (“Gold Plus” or the 

“Company”) (CSE :GPMI) announces that Keith Anderson has resigned as a director, CEO 

and Secretary of the Company.   The Company thanks Mr. Anderson for his contributions and 

wishes him well in his future endeavors.  

 

Spencer Smyl, a current director of Gold Plus, has been appointed as  CEO and Secretary. Charn 

Deol, the Company's CFO, has been appointed as a director.  

 

About Gold Plus Mining Inc. 

Gold Plus Mining is an exploration company focused on discovery-stage properties located in the prolific 
Golden Triangle of British Columbia, the gold mining belts of northwestern Ontario and the Pluto 

Property in Quebec, Canada.  

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD  

Spencer Smyl 
President & CEO 
 

 

For more information on Gold Plus Mining, please contact 
Mr. Spencer Smyl 

Phone: 604-785-4229 

E-mail: spencersmyl@gmail.com  

Corporate e-mail: info@goldplusmining.com  
Website: www.goldplusmining.com  

Corporate Address: 303 – 570 Granville Street, Vancouver, BC, V6C 2P1 

 
Neither Canadian Securities Exchange (CSE) nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 

policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 

 

 


